
 [External Email]

From: Han, James
To: Severino, Lori; Amanda Wolf; Downtown West Project
Cc: Tu, John
Subject: FW: Public input
Date: Tuesday, October 13, 2020 9:00:04 AM

Hi,
 
Public comment.
 
Thank you,
James Han
Planner |
Planning Division | PBCE 
City of San José
| 200 East Santa Clara Street  
Email:
james.han@sanjoseca.gov |
Phone: (408)-535-7843
For More Information Please Visit:
http://www.sanjoseca.gov/planning
 
San José City Hall is closed in response to COVID-19.
I am working remotely in accord with governor's and City's direction. 
I will monitor email during this time. 
 

From: Marylou Avanzino  
Sent: Saturday, October 10, 2020 4:41 PM
To: Han, James <James.Han@sanjoseca.gov>
Subject: Public input
 
 

 

Hi James,
 
I plan on attending the October 19th Google Village public input meeting, but I want to email you
this recommendation for the planning team in hopes that they insist on attractive names when a
new street are built, if there will be new
street.
 
There is a new development in South San Jose, next to Costco on Great Oaks, that is being built.  The
street names are awful.  Who would want to live on Magnetic Loop, Shutter Court, Emergent Way?
 Not me.  Sure, I know it used to be IBM
property, but these street names make me depressed.
 
Please request that whatever new street names the planning department pulls out of the hat for this
Google Village project are evocative, poetic, or have historical reference.  Not Magnetic Loop.
 
Thank you for sharing my itty bitty piece of input.  It’s important to me.
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Marylou Avanzino

SJ Ca 965136
 
 







 
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.

 

 




